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Life is better at Mary Bergeron Elementary School!

Kindergarten 
Visits Henry 

Family Vision



Remembrance Day
Our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony will be held on 
Wednesday, November 8, 
at 9:30 a.m. Poppies are 
available in the office with 
a small donation.

Purdy’s Chocolate Fundraiser
Purdy’s Chocolate paper orders are due 
back at the school on Friday, November 3. 
Online orders close November 15th. 
Delivery is expected in the first week of 
December. Thank you for your support. The 
money raised will help enrich student 
learning at MBE! 

School Spirit Day
Students and staff are 
encouraged to show their 
school spirit by dressing 
up for the monthly school 
spirit day. This month, the 
theme is ‘Fairy Tale Day’. 
We hope to see some 
awesome FairyTale 
characters on Thursday, 
November 30. Fall Break

The school will be closed from 
November 9 - 13 for Fall Break. 
Enjoy the break with your family.  

Inform the Office
Any messages regarding changes to buses, 
early pick-up or appointments need to be 
communicated directly to the office. Our 
teachers are very busy throughout the day and 
sometimes do not have the opportunity to check 
their messages before the end of the day. 

Hot Lunch/Club Moo
Thanks to our amazing volunteers, Hot lunch and 
Club Moo will be starting this month! November 8th 
will be Subway and Panago on November  29th.To 
register for hot lunch please visit. 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/marybergeron

          Toe-vember
For the month of November, 
Mrs. Johnstons Grade 1's need 
your help with their Kindness 
Warrior project! They will be 
collecting new socks for the 
less fortunate this holiday 
season. Please help them fill 
the box with new warm socks. Kinette Christmas Hampers

MBE will be collecting non-perishable food 
items and new unwrapped toys for the annual 
Kinette Christmas Hamper Project. Please 
send donations to the school before Tuesday, 
December 13. Thank you for your support and 
kindness!


